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February 28, 2022 

OGRA to hold Public Hearing at Faisalabad 

Islamabad-  In order to extend an opportunity to General Public with respect to the 

Regulatory issues pertaining to SNGPL, Oil and Gas Regulatory Authority has decided 

to hold Public Hearing on March 2, 2022 at Faisalabad. In this regard, all the interested 

persons/parties may attend and present their complaints / grievances, preferably in 

writing in the hearing. The same will be held and start at 2:00 p.m. at the Board Room 

of Faisalabad Chamber of Commerce and Industry, Faisalabad. 

 

(Spokesperson OGRA)  
 

 


